

Dear Spaso,

Just a quick note to say thank you again for your participation in our recent "Holmes on Homes" renovation. The mural you painted in the washroom is absolutely gorgeous, and the children are just thrilled to pieces. Billy was so excited when he saw it!! Our episodes should be airing soon, so you will be able to see his reaction for yourself.

Again, many thanks for your kindness and generosity! We are so pleased with all the work done for us, and we feel very blessed to have been given such a wonderful gift!

Sincerely,

Lori, Gienek, Billy, Jonah and Grace Makarewicz